
 

 

 

 
 
Rank Advancement Honor Wall 

 

Congratulations to the following individuals/teams for achieving a new rank and maintaining it for 
SIX consecutive months (February–July 2018): 
 
District Managers 

 Receive $600 convention travel allowance (after attending National Convention 2019) 

 Are invited to a special luncheon at National Convention 2019 and receive a beautiful trophy 
 
        Dorothy & Merlin Yoder, Ind. 
 
Star Managers 

 Receive $300 convention travel allowance (after attending National Convention 2019) 

 Are invited to a special luncheon at National Convention 2019 and receive a beautiful trophy 
 

Ryan Knautz, Ill. 
Jovanny Lantigua, N.Y.  

Laura Linares, Calif. 
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Rank Advancement Ovations 

 

Congratulations to the following individuals/teams for achieving a new rank and maintaining it for 
THREE consecutive months (May–July 2018):  
 
Area Managers 

 Receive an Area Manager pin and certificate  
 

Jovanny Lantigua, N.Y.   Laura Linares, Calif.

District Managers 

 Receive a District Manager pin and certificate 
 

Martha Benavides, Md. 
Jorge & Norma Covarrubias, Texas  
Jovanny Lantigua, N.Y. 

Leda Sánchez, Va. 
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
Star Managers 

 Receive a Star Manager pin and certificate 
 

Anna Bellamy, Neb. 
Martha Benavides, Md. 
Maritza Gutiérrez, Calif. 
David Hospodka, Neb. 
Theresa Hospodka, Neb. 

Amy Jo Howard, Mich. 
María Eugenia López, Calif. 
Ena Romeo, Calif. 
Eva Saucedo, Ill. 

Lisa Smith, Penn. 
Vicki Souder, Colo. 
María Valle & Silvia Cortes, Ore.

 
Learn more about the amazing benefits and fantastic perks available to participants of our 
Achievement & Advancement program! 

 

https://www.naturessunshine.com/us/members/c1/compensation15/recognition-awards-program/?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_term=link-ovation&utm_content=%25%25CustomerType%25%25-%25%25Rank%25%25-%25%25LastOrderDate%25%25&utm_campaign=201812_en_newsletter

